
Term 1 and 2 - Marvellous Moments in Squirrel Class 

Squirrel Class had a wonderful time visiting Southway 
library. We walked together sensibly thinking about road 
safety. We also pointed out human and physical features 
that we have been learning about in geography for example 
buildings and the forest. When we got to the library, we 
were thrilled to see all the different exciting books we could 
explore and read. After we had time to look around and 
investigate what books and the areas we could choose from, 
we listened to a story read to us by the librarians and had a 
biscuit. What a wonderful afternoon!  

 

In our PE learning, we have been lucky enough to have a PE coach come in to teach some key 
skills for gymnastics. Within these PE lessons we learnt about balances, how to sit like a 
gymnast and how to create a sequence. Every child created a gymnastic sequence that 
included a start and end position with 3 balances in the middle. The children thought of some 
creative balances and they tried hard to hold these positions for 5 seconds.  

 

 

In our art learning, we have been inspired by the 
local artist Brian Pollard. We have appraised his 
work by looking at paintings of the Hoe and the 
Barbican amongst others. As a class, we voted for 
the area we would like to paint. We choose our 
favourite parts of his paintings and used them to 
create our own local area paintings. We love our 
paintings and have been amazed at how 
professional they look! 


